Blount County Government Budget Amendment Request

Department: Veterans Services FY 18-19 Account: 101-58300 Type of Amendment: (check one) Transfer (no overall change to adopted budget) Decrease (reducing adopted budget due to unforeseen effect on "revenue" or "expense") ✓ Increase (raising adopted budget due to unforeseen effect on "revenue" or "expense") Adjustment (correction to adopted budget due to "grant award" or "budgetary adjustment") ***IF an Increase or Decrease, a memo explaining the need or purpose MUST accompany amendment form *** **Account Number** Description Amount TO 101-58300-542200 Food Supplies 2,250.00 **TOTAL** 2,250.00 **Account Number** Description Amount **FROM** 101-0-486100-000 **Donations** 2,250.00 TOTAL 2,250.00 Explanation: to recognize donations for Veteran's Food Pantry from WoodmenLife Chapter 6246 and Pro2Serve

*All requests requiring committee approval are due to Sr. Financial Analyst's Office by noon on the Tuesday before the Budget Committee Meeting.

Signature of County Mayor/Date

Signature of Official/Department Head/Date



1100 Bethel Valley Road Oak Ridge, TN 37830 (865) 220-4300 Fax: (865) 220-4404 www.p2s.com

April 1, 2019

Blount County Veterans Affairs Attn: Nathan Weinbaum 305 Court Street Maryville, TN 37804

Dear Mr. Weinbaum:

Based on the recommendation of Mr. David Evans, Pro2Serve is pleased to donate \$2,000 to support the Blount County Veterans Affairs food pantry and fuel card program.

Pro2Serve and our employees are committed to being actively involved in the communities where we work and live. We hope our contribution will benefit Blount County veterans.

Sincerely,

L. Barry Goss, Ph.D. Chairman & CEO

Enclosure

cc: David Evans



loodmenLife Donation

message

athan Weinbaum <nweinbaum@blounttn.org>
>: Angelie Shankle <ashankle@blounttn.org>

Mon, Apr 29, 2019 at 2:50 P

Angelie,

Our Veterans Affairs office received a check from WoodmenLife Chapter 6246 in the amount of \$250.

The purpose of the check to is help our local Blount County Veterans in need and they want it to go towards our Veterans Food Pantry.

I would greatly appreciate it if we could designate this check to a line in our budget to be able to use for our Veterans Food Pantry.

Nathan Weinbaum Director/Veterans Service Officer Blount County, TN

